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BY EMAIL 

August 4, 2023 

Katherine Wang 
Advisor, Incentive Rate-Setting & Regulatory Accounting  
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto, M4P 1E4 
Katherine.Wang@oeb.ca 

Dear Ms. Wang: 

Re: Ontario Energy Board (OEB) Staff Letter to OEB Panel 
 Synergy North Corporation 
 Application for the Disposal of Accounts 1588 and 1589 
 OEB File Number: EB-2023-0106 

OEB staff filed a letter on August 4, 2023, advising that it had inadvertently missed the 
deadline for filing a submission on Synergy North’s Draft Rate Order. OEB staff further 
advised that it had identified a few material issues in the Draft Rate Order and asked for 
permission to file a submission on the Draft Rate Order. 

The OEB grants OEB staff’s request. OEB staff is to file its comments on the Draft Rate 
Order by Wednesday, August 9, 2023. Should the Vulnerable Energy Consumers 
Coalition wish to file any comments on the Draft Rate Order, it may do so by the same 
date. Synergy North may also file a reply to the submission(s) on the Draft Rate Order 
by Wednesday, August 16, 2023. 

Yours truly, 

Nancy Marconi  
Registrar 

cc: All parties in EB-2023-0106 
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